
KCDS September Board Meeting Minutes

September 19, 2018

1. Meeting was called to order at 6:33.

2. Members present:
Jennifer Heck,, Holly Savage, Sarah Wist, Annetta Hudson,  
Chrissie Simpson, Amy Gemperli, Kindra Wilson, Wendy Vernon, Janet Fulgham

3. The August minutes were approved.

4. USDF Convention update:
a. Wendy Vernon is our delegate this year.
b. KCDS will send a basket (value:  $150)
c. USDF dues will be raised. KCDS dues, in part, go to USDF.  Therefore, KCDS 

will have to raise its dues.
d. There was a discussion regarding the need to raise awareness of GMO’s 

function among the membership.

5. Nominating Committee:
a. Barb Patrick and Doreen Hann will remain in their present roles for next year.
b. Chrissie Simpson has been asked to be the next president.  
c. Holly Savage will be the vice president.
d. Sarah Wise will be the treasurer.
e. Janet Fulgham will be the awards committee chair.
f. Wendy Vernon will be the volunteer committee  chair.
g. Susan Thiess will be the nominating committee chair.
h. The need for a sponsorship chair was discussed.  It was thought that part of the 

reason the July show lost $2500 was due to inadequate class sponsorships. 
Sarah McConnell and Maggie Stonecipher may be asked to take on this role.

6. Horse Show Committee:
a. The October Schooling Show will be October 13.  John Fricke will be the 

secretary, and Nina Fricke will be the manager.
b. KCDS lost $2592.90 on the 2018 July show.
c. A TD, manager and 2 judges are needed for the 2019 July show.


